
From: Frank Hawkins  

Date: September 2, 2020 at 11:52:12 AM MDT 

To: Cindy Gibson, Florence Christophers  

Subject: United Way Committee Participation 

Hi Cindy and Florence, 

I will no longer be able to participate on the committee. I have enjoyed learning about the United 

Way in Okotoks/Foothills and participating with such a good group of individuals. Perhaps once 

things return to normal I will seek to volunteer. 

All the best to the committee going forward, 

 

Frank Hawkins 
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